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I have driving heavy trucks for over 50 years, retired in 2013. In the 60's when I 

started my career truck emissions were basically unregulated, but they have come a 

long way in emissions. How are you going to eliminate diesel trucks and motor 

homes when there is no manufacturer building EV semis or motor homes, besides 

that motor homes are usually used in the summer.  


